News from the 30/50 Reunion Committee

February 24, 2016 In This Issue
Greetings! Website Update

Trailer Update
Your reunion committee is in the midst of a very

productive few days in Charleston making final
plans for the reunion and arranging entertainment
and speakers. ltis going to be a spectacular event
for the 30/50 anniversary and we look forward to
seeing all of our shipmates. Here is an update on
just one of the days in July:

After the Friday morning memorial service on the
USS Yorktown, there will be a beach party at the
Isle of Palms VFW, the "best post on the coast".

Bring your swim wear with you to enjoy the
afternoon at the beach. We will have a low country
boil for lunch. You will be able to eat outside in the



http://your.website.address.here

fresh ocean air or go inside the post for a nice air-
conditioned view of the ocean. There will be a cash
bar in the post for all of our shipmates and friends.
The bus service will take us back to the hotel after
the beach bash so everyone can get ready for their
evening plans.

Website Update

Richard has made more updates to the website
USS Wainwright Association Webpage. Please
let him know if you have any questions or
suggestions for the site. Please send him any
pictures you have of past reunions, parades, etc.
Richard Molck.

Trailer Update

We are in full swing to get ready for this year's

season. The kickoff event is in Melbourne, Florida in
April. See the link on the website under the trailer
tab for more information. Also note that we had to
cancel one event already due to lack of funding.
Please help us keep the trailer on the road so we
can continue to promote our association as well as
support our shipmates' local veteran's events.
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